
The Spotted Lanternfly is not native to the US. It is an invasive species 
capable of destroying woodlands and gardens. 

They are harmful to plants, NOT people or animals. So if you see one 
of these adult Spotted Lanternflies, please help our environment 

by stomping on them or swatting them. 
We caution against using broad-spectrum insecticides 

because they will kill all the insects in the area 
                     including butterfly eggs, caterpillars, 
                          bumblebees,lady bugs and many 

                     other insects that we need. 
                         

                          If you have questions please contact  
                environmental@secaucus.net. 

                           
				     Reporting individual locations is no longer necessary.   

Help Secaucus 
“STOMP OUT”,

the invasive 
SPOTTED LANTERN 

FLY


